
. r. ichae l Kane 
31-17 68t Street 
Woodside, ~ e\'1 York 11377 

Dear Mr. Kane: 

October 7, 1975 

A year ago you were kind enough to expres y our 
su port o f St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral b be­
coming a Steward, in the beginning of a p ogram 
that means so much for the security of ou Cathedral 
and iocese , both now and in the future. The family 
of St. Vartan Stewards is expanding gradu lly, and 
work is continuing ot t rough our o fie and in 
our parishe to add new members to this family on a 
continuing basis. 

y their devotion, attachment and contribution, our 
Stewards bring honor to our community. 

He a proac you now to ask that y ou rene~t y our Steward­
ship of St. Vartan. The Cathedral goes on as a symbol 
and center of our church community in America; our 
stewardshi~ of it must go on as well. 

You have n oved your devotion in the past. 

ay we ask you to make a furt er contribution of $100 
to retain y our status as a St. Vartan Ste-..Tard, again 
se·ttin an example for others to emulate? 

vb 

Sincerely yours, 

Step1en Kambourian 
Executive Director 


